
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 

DATE:   July 2016 

ITEM:  Director Report 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair 

SUBJECT: Meeting with Local Government Representatives 
 

Based on feedback and comments at the recent Media Day event, Portola City Manager Robert Meacher 
has invited Steve Habeck and myself to a meeting of local political representatives on Wednesday, July 
13 to discuss issues relating to the FRRS, our future plans and interaction with the city and the local 
region. 

 

As part of this meeting, we will be discussing the WPRM Master Plan, priorities we have for 
improvements and funding, and how we can interface with the city and local community and enhance our 
role as an economic engine for the region.   

 

This will be a meeting of only about 1-2 hours, but we would like to get some feedback from the Directors 
and members at the July meeting to help frame the agenda. 
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